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Trees are viewed here as strict partial orders (T ;<) that are left-
linear and left-connected.  Such trees need not be any of the 
following: finite, rooted, well-founded, discrete, complete, finitely 
branching.  A maximal linearly ordered subset of a tree is called 
a path.  The structure of a tree is determined in large part by the 
structure of its paths.  This suggests defining from a class L of 
linear orders, a class T (L) of trees of which all of their paths are 

isomorphic to linear orders in L.  The basic problem around which this talk 
will be centered is that of using what is known about the first-order theory of 
L to examine the first-order theory of T (L), in particular, using a known 
axiomatisation of the first-order theory of L to axiomatise the first-order theory 
of T (L).  No essential background will be assumed beyond basic knowledge 
of the model theory of first-order logic.  This work is part of a joint project with 
Valentin Goranko (Stockholm University) and Alberto Zanardo (University of 
Padova). Email: ruaan.kellerman@up.ac.za 
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You can connect to all CoE-MaSS weekly seminar 
series remotely using Vidyo.  

1. Click on this link to connect to the CoE-MaSS 
Seminar Room  

2. Type in your display name (e.g. UKZN-NameSurname)  

3. Click Go.  
 
If you have trouble connecting, please phone the 
Technical Support Officer on duty in-venue between 
10h00-10h25 on +27(0)11 717 7069. This phone will 
not be answered once the seminar has started. 
 
 

 
Important videoconferencing netiquette:  
Please mute your microphone so that there is no 
feedback from your side into the virtual room. During 
the Q&A slot you can then unmute your microphone 
if you have a question to ask the speaker. Thank you. 

http://wits-vc.tenet.ac.za/flex.html?roomdirect.html&key=y0SSOwFsvsidbzg4qFdWXvvQtyI
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